
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Lower Primary Parents,  

 

In the Lower Primary stages, we believe that mutual communication is a key tool in solving 

any issues that relate to our dear students' academic or behavioral development.  

And this can happen through many tools of communication such as: 

1) Our e-mail lw@nrcschools.com where you can send us your inquiry and we will respond 

to it promptly. 

2) The lower primary mobile phone number is 01279550769 the secretary will be available to 

receive any call or whatsApp inquiries from 8:00 – 11:00 am every day. 

3) NRC landline numbers are (24452635 – 24452734 – 24453444), if you want to contact the 

teacher in person, please find hereunder the suitable timings that each teacher can receive your 

calls at:  

Teacher Day Time Ext. 

Arabic 

Ms. Sherine Tuesday 12:00-1:00 658 

Ms. Suzan Saturday  8:00-9:00 658 

Ms. Amany Monday  8:00-9:00 658 

Ms. Nada Monday 9:00-10:00 658 

Ms. Marveel Saturday 1:00-2:00 658 

Ms. Bassant Monday  12:30-1:30 658 

English 

Ms. Yasmine Tuesday 11:00-12:00 658 

Ms. Helana Wednesday  8:001-9:00 658 

Ms. Nada Saturday 9:00-10:00 658 

Ms. Lilian  Saturday 10:50-11:50 658 

Ms. Joneer Thursday 10:00-11:00 658 

Ms. Mirette Tuesday 9:00-10:00 658 

French 

Ms. Maria Tuesday 8:00-9:00 658 

Ms. Merna Thursday  1:00-2:00 658 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Day Time Ext. 

Mathematic  

Ms. Yasmin Thursday 9:00-10:00 658 

Ms. Amal Wednesday  12:00-1:00 658 

Ms. Nevine Wednesday  11:00-12:00 658 

Ms. Engy Monday 11:00-12:00 658 

English Discover  

Ms. Sandra  Thursday 8:00-9:00 658 

Ms. Marian Saturday 10:00-11:00 658 

Discover Science 

Ms. Mariam Thursday  11:00-12:00 658 

 

** Supervisors  

Teacher Subject  Day   Time Ext. 

Dr. Mohamed  Arabic Saturday  9:00-10:00 629 

Ms. Nevine  English Tuesday 8:30-9:30 629 

Ms. Mariam English Discover  Monday  8:30-9:30 128 

Ms. Mona Discover Science Saturday  9:00-10:00 556 

Ms. Shadwa Mathematic Saturday 8:30-9:30 316 

Ms. Gehan  French  Tuesday 9:00-10:00 550 

 

Thank you for your co-operation.. 

Principal of Lower Primary    

  Minee Zakhary 

 


